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February 4, 2019 
 
       
Antigo 
2520 Clermont St 
Antigo, WI 54409 
 
 
Attn:  Matthew Shinners, President 
 
 
Re:  Taxiway J South Reconstruction & RW 8-26 Incursion Mitigation 
       AIP Project No. 3-40-0099-091-2017, TAIT Project No. 70653 
 
 
 
Mr. Matthew Shinners, 
 
Interstate Highway Construction would like to express our sincere appreciation of you, your team and 
your company for the successful completion of the Tulsa International Airport, Taxiway J South 
Reconstruction Project. 
 
Your company was an integral part of construction on this project, handling the breaking of the 
existing concrete. Your field crews were a pleasure to work with. Your crews were there when 
required, brought the necessary equipment, completed the work on schedule and performed the work 
to the satisfaction of all parties involved. We appreciate all the hard work from everyone at your 
company. Antigo was a pleasure to work with on this project. 
 
We look forward to future projects together. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Interstate Highway Construction, Inc. 
Jeff Gargoshian 
Project Manager 




